
 
School District Bus Information 

 
Very Important! 

 
If you live in a school district that will bus your child to 
Middletown Christian School, it is your responsibility to 
notify your school district and inform them that your child 
will be riding the bus.  You need to find out the location and 
time of pickup.  We will provide each school district with a 
list of students in their district to verify that the student is 
enrolled in our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


